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Dear Parents and Guardians,  

The final term has been a busy yet enjoyable term 

for all. It was packed with school tours, many 

initiatives, celebration of sacraments and the return 

of the SVdP Girls’ Concert! On behalf of all the staff 

at St Vincent de Paul Girls’ School we wish everyone 

a wonderful, happy and hopefully sunny summer 

break.  
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Sacraments   
Congratulations to our 2nd class girls on the celebration 

of their First Holy Communion in May. A special thank 

you to Fr. Tom and Anne Dooley. Thanks also to class 

teachers, Ms. O’Hanlon & Ms. Doolan.   

 

Active Schools Week  

Well done to everyone on getting active last week; 
keep it up over the summer   

 
 

.   

Buddy Time   

 

 

The 2nd and 6th class buddies used leaves, flowers 

and twigs to create some beautiful pieces of nature 

art together at the front of the school.  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Sport – Soccer Success! 
The school soccer team was victorious with a 3-2 

win in the league final against Lucan ETNS. The 

girls played excellently and we are all very proud of 

them. The huge support from the whole school on 

the day really helped give the team the boost they 

needed to succeed.  
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Dates for your Diary 

School will close @ 12 on Friday, June 30th  

School will reopen on Thursday August 31st 

Congratulations to our wonderful SNAs, Jean and Freda on 
their Retirement, we wish both ladies every happiness and good 

health for the new chapter in their lives!   

Congratulations also to our 6th class pupils who celebrated their 
Graduation on June 28th. We wish them every success in their 

new Secondary Schools! 

 

 

 

School Tours  
Fun days out in May and June for all classes, from 

Chocolate creations to African Plains in Dublin Zoo and 
even for breading making too   

 

 
 

 

 

 

Happy Summer Holidays!  
On behalf of the whole school community of St Vincent de Paul Girls’ 
School, we extend a massive thank you for your continuous support 
and we wish you and your families a wonderful summer break   
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

The Green School Committee Representatives enjoyed 

an ice-cream in the school garden as a thank you for all 

their hard work this year. Have a lovely summer! 

 
 

 

 

 

Green Schools School Concert  
It was wonderful to welcome the SVdP Girls’ 

Concert back on the stage in June ’23. We are 

so fortunate to have such amazing talent 

among our pupils, every single child shone 

brightly over the three days and evenings of 

performances – well done girls, we are so 

proud of you!  

Congratulations to Emma (R12) who designed 

the cover of the Concert Programme  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           

 

 

 

 

 

Parents’ Association News  
Uniform Sale: School Hall, Friday, June 30th 9-11am 

Thanks to the parent body for all the help and 
support throughout the year 

 

 

 

 

 

JEP Projects  
Well done to 6th Class on wonderful success with their 

JEP projects, showing great entrepreneurial skills.  

 

  


